
 Students of Art & Design Department University of Jhang Attended Conference and 

Participated in All Pakistan Textiles Sustainability Competition  

On December 3, 2024, a delegation of 20 students from the Art and Design Department of the 

University of Jhang proudly participated in the prestigious All Pakistan Textiles Sustainability 

Competition, held at the University of Engineering and Technology (UET), Faisalabad. With the 

unwavering support and encouragement of Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Faheem Aftab, the students 

showcased innovative projects focused on "Eco-Friendly Textiles from Waste Materials," utilizing 

resources such as plants and old clothing. The event featured prominent keynote speakers from the 

textile industry, academia, and government institutions, providing an invaluable platform for 

students to gain insights into sustainable textiles, circular economy, and cutting-edge technologies. 

Through this participation the University of Jhang team earned high praise from the judges for 

their creativity and impactful ideas, cementing their presence among top universities across 

Pakistan. 

 

       

 

                           

 

                   

                                                              

 

 


